
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Good News….. 

 

Our English word hypocrite comes from a Greek word that is pronounced almost the same. The Greeks 

often used the word to describe acting, but its root meaning is closer to this: “One who pretends or acts 

under a mask.” We might describe such a person as “two-faced.” There are several places in the gospels 

where Jesus calls the Pharisees hypocrites because they say one thing and do another. Their actions 

appear to be part of a show so that others will think that they are good and holy. Jesus cuts to the heart 

of the matter when he points out that clinging to the letter of the law is not what makes someone holy. 

Rather, it is the person with a pure heart free of greed, malice, envy, and evil of all kinds who is closer 

to God. 

 

Jesus has the Old Testament Scriptures on his side. Psalm 15 lays out a wonderful description of the 

ones who will dwell with God forever in heaven. First and foremost, they are not hypocrites. Rather, 

they have integrity of heart and speak the truth (15:2). They “never defame a neighbor” (15:3). They 

practice what they preach and do it for the greater glory of God. We all have moments when we act 

better (or sometimes worse) than we are because we want to appear differently to others. The challenge 

for us today is to be genuine, to let the love of God become the model for how we love. Then we will 

have no need to worry about whether we are following the law. Our own actions will tell us so. 

 
Mary Katharine Deeley 

sundaybulletin@liguori.org 

 
 

  

22ndSunday in Ordinary Time  

Aug. 29 & 30, 2015 

Lord’s Day Eucharist: Saturday at 5:00 pm 
Sunday at 9:00 am & 10:45 am             

P: 306-842-2129   F: 306-842-7818 

Parish E-mail - stvincent@sasktel.net 

Fr. Gerry’s E-mail - g.bauche@sasktel.net 

Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 

Office Hours – 9:00 to Noon &1:00 to 4:00 

Mission – St. Mary’s - Tribune 

  314 – 3rd Street 
  Weyburn, SK    
  S4H 0W7 

Sacraments 

Baptism:      Contact the office     
Reconciliation: Fri. 11:30 – 12:00  
         Sat. 4:00 – 4:40  
Matrimony:  Contact Fr. Gerry at least    
         8 months prior to wedding    
RCIA:      Contact the office             
   

Parish Team 
Pastor:  Rev. Gerry Bauche Emergency #861-3011 
Administrative Assistant: Janice Seitz (Mon. – Thurs) 
Parish Life Coordinators: MaryAnn Flaaten/Wendy Pitre  
Youth Minister:  Paula Reich 842-4288 
Caretaker: Rani Roettger      
Hall Convener:   Josie Klein 842-4481              

 
Parish Organization Contacts: 

Parish Council Chairperson – Camille Goski 306-842-0321              Parish Finance Chairperson – Vacant      
K of C Grand Knight: Ron Klein (842-6192)    K of C Faithful Navigator: Jim Wanner (842-4014)   CWL President: Camille Goski (842-0321) 

Weyburn K of C Mtgs: Executive & Directors – 2nd Monday of every month, General Mtg. – 4th Monday of every month (Sept.-June) 
Weyburn CWL – General Meeting – 3rd Monday of every month (Sept. – June) 
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Eucharistic Services Intentions 

Monday Aug. 31 7:30   AM Fr. to appointment Special Intentions 

Tuesday Sept. 1 9:00   AM            Walter Lukey+ 

Wednesday Sept. 2 9:00   AM  John Wilgenbusch+ 

Thursday Sept. 3 9:00   AM   Angie Kopp+ 

Friday Sept. 4 12:10  PM First Friday Leo Dumaine+ 

  5:00    PM Benediction  

Saturday Sept. 5 8:00    AM  Richard Thompson+ 

  10:00  AM                Mass at Tatagwa View Cas & Marie Broda 

  5:00    PM  Eustaguia T. Balandra+ 

Sunday Sept. 6 9:00    AM   

  10:45  AM  Joe Weisgerber+ 

St. Mary’s     

Sunday Sept. 6 12:30   PM  Bill Shorthouse+ 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Baptism Preparation Classes are scheduled for: Sat. Sept. 19 and Sat. Nov. 14 from 9 am – 12 pm at the 

church. Please call the office to register.  Expectant parents are welcome to attend! Please note: Certain criteria 

must be met when choosing godparents. For complete information regarding this very important decision go to 

our website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca. 
 

Holy Hour of Adoration will be held on Wednesday, September 16th @ 7 PM.  This is a wonderful oppor-

tunity to have personal time with Jesus. Humbling ourselves before God, Eucharistic Adoration allows one to 

acknowledge the strength and almighty power of our Lord and Savior. During this time of reverence, you are 

welcome to pray, recite the rosary, read scripture, offer intentions, or simply sit and be in the presence of the 

Lord. 

 

  2015/2016 Pastoral Care Schedules are ready to be picked up from the foyer. Thank you for your dedication   

    to this ministry!! 
 

             Are you considering becoming Catholic? Are you a Catholic interested in being Confirmed? 

           Are you a Confirmed Catholic who's ready to explore your faith anew? 

             Join us in an amazing process of learning more about the Catholic faith in an adult learning environment. 

           Join us and discover if you’re being called to become part of this Catholic family. 

           Join us and rediscover the rituals and traditions of the faith you learned as a child. 

           Join us for RCIA! Please call the office for more information or to sign up! 

    

Stewardship Meal Outreach Program: Do you know someone struggling with a burden or illness, someone 

with a new baby or someone in need of some nourishing meals?? If so, please call the office to see about 

providing them with a few delicious meals. We have prepared, frozen meals, ready to go in the slow cooker.  
 

The Following Funeral Lunch teams will be called first to serve the next funeral lunches: T5 (Donna & Renee) T6 

(Doreen & Joan) & T1 (Rose)   Why not join a funeral lunch team?! This is a wonderful way to give back and to get ac-

quainted with some fellow parishioners! A sign-  
 

Prayer Shawls – If you know of someone, whom a prayer shawl would comfort, please call the parish office.  

There are a variety of colors/sizes to choose from.  

 

Mark Your Calendar for our next Parish Mission!!! November 23, 24 & 25….. “The Fullness of Purpose” with Ken 

Yasinski.  Since 1999, Catholic speaker and author Ken Yaskinski has been communicating the Catholic faith 

with clarity and passion.  His life’s mission is to help ordinary people experience an extra-ordinary life, through 

Christ and His Church.  He is a husband, father, author, founder of Face to Face Ministries, and a Lighthouse 

Catholic Media speaker. This is sure to be an amazing Parish Mission – please spread the word!! 

 

 

 

Readings for Sept. 5 & 6 

  Isaiah 35:4-7   James 2:1-5 

Mark 7:31-37 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members!   
New parishioners are asked to please be sure to complete in full 

a New Parishioner form – located on the table in the foyer. 

Thank you! 

http://www.stvincentdepaul.ca/
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39 Days and Counting! A new iNFUSE Team will be arriving in our parish on October 7th.  Preparations 

are now underway for their arrival.  Once again we will be counting on the great generosity and hospitality 

of our parish community in welcoming them and providing them with host homes during their 8 months 

here in Weyburn.  Information and sign up sheets for billeting can be found on the table near the font.   

 

A Message from Whitney: Hello Everyone! I hope you are all doing well, I miss being in Weyburn so much. I wanted to 

send you all a huge thank you for your generosity! You were so all so generous to me and my team in helping 

us with our fundraising for next year. It helped me so much. I truly appreciate your support.  I am so thankful 

that I got to know so many of you this past year with NET, I wish I could have gotten to know all of you.  For 

all of you I did get to know thank you for the love and kindness you showed me, I felt so welcomed by you all.  

You have all truly become a second family tome, and I am so thankful to have gotten to know you! Please keep me in your 

prayers as I serve a second year with NET, and know that I am praying for you all! God Bless!                 Whitney Vandermeer 

          

 

 

 

 

 

    
              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crisis of Faith: Hope for Families Workshop on Saturday September 12, 2015. With Rev. Fr. James Owolagba 

who did his seminary studies at the Pontifical Urban University, Rome, Italy, and at St. Joseph's Seminary, Edmonton, 

Alberta. He was ordained to the priesthood at the Holy Rosary Cathedral, Regina, SK. Fr James at various times served 

parishes in Regina, Estevan, Gull Lake and Swift Current and continues to serve on a couple of the Regina Archdiocesan 

Committees. He is at present, the Chancellor of the Archdiocese of Regina and Judicial Vicar of the Marriage Tribunal.    

Fr. James is an empathetic listener who does his ministry with great compassion. He loves people and likes to talk about 

world current affairs and sports. Fr James’ pastoral motto is “all things work together unto good for those who love and 

trust the Lord” (Romans 8:28). 

Registration is at 9:00AM - Registration (Coffee and Goodies) 9:30AM and there will be two presentations and lunch. 

 

Billets needed for African Children’s Choir: If you are willing to billet children from the African Children's choir, 

please contact Doug Loden at 306 861 9949.  The choir is here for 4 nights, Sept. 12, 13,14 &15.   

You look after them in the evening with dinner and a morning breakfast.  They have a school program during the day, 

at Calvary Baptist Church from 9AM to 5PM.  One adult leader and 3 children will stay with you.  2 children in a bed 

is ok or 3 in a queen bed is fine.  If you can host for 2 days but not 4, this will help.  Hosting these children is a wonderful 

experience.  Thanks for your help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Be doers of the word and not hearers only… (James 1:22) 
What do you do to live God’s word? Do you share your time in prayer with God? Do you use  

your talent to help those in need? Are you generous with your financial resources?  

If not, what are you waiting for?  

PLEASE REMEMBER there are many parishioners that are very sensitive to colognes, perfumes and scented lotions, which cause 
severe reactions. We appreciate your consideration in refraining from using all such fragrances while at St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

WELCOME BACK! First Day for Students is September 1, 2015 
       Holy Family Roman Catholic Separate School Division #140 

is excited to have you back! 
“STREAMing the light of Christ upon  

our 21st Century Footprints”! 
www.holyfamilyrcssd.ca 

 

Please remember to turn off your cell phones and other electronic devices before Mass. Thank You!  



 

 This Week’s Ministry –  

August 29 - 30 

Ministries Next Week’s Ministry – 

September 5 - 6 

Sat. 5:00 D’Arcy Megenbir, John Megenbir Readers Glenda Zackrisson, Lloyd Zyla 

Sun 9:00 Carol Reeve, Pat Wolensky  Connie Regier, Shannon Tuchscherer 

Sun 10:45 Jerome Sidloski, Andrea Sidloski  Val Wing, Jennifer Woodard 

Sat 5:00 Wendy Sidloski               Betty Van Staveren    

Dorothy Lawrenz            Alice Schneider 

Adolph Hoffart                Stella Hoffart    

                                         Rocky Sidloski   

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Jo Martin                   Stephen Zackrisson 

Janice Seitz               Brian Winter 

Delois Sunde             Dave Creurer 

                                  Lloyd Zyla 

Sun 9:00   Yvonne Kerr                    Anne Gutzke 

Doreen Verbeurgt            Carol Anderson 

Marcel Bauche                 Lynn Colquhoun 

                                         Hilarion Pohl 

 Cecile Sellinger         Jean Janoski 

Lavine Stepp             Joe Janoski 

Christine Marcotte    Cheryl Anderson 

                                   Jean Woodard 

Sun 10:45                        Aimé Isabey                     Terry Lonoway 

Alphonse Fossenier         Wes Lonoway 

Richard Wick                   Yvette Bauche 

                                         Elaine Nielsen                                         

                   Bruno Tuchscherer    Judy Van Betuw 

Richard Bauche         Val Wing 

Ken LeBlanc              Helene Gordon 

                                   Danette Tracey 

Sat 5:00 No Children’s Liturgy – Summer Recess Children’s 

Liturgy 

No Children’s Liturgy – Summer Recess 

Sun 9:00 No Children’s Liturgy – Summer Recess No Children’s Liturgy – Summer Recess 

Sun 10:45 No Children’s Liturgy – Summer Recess No Children’s Liturgy – Summer Recess 

Sat 5:00  Servers  

Sun 9:00    

Sun 10:45 Aimé Isabey, Alphonse Fossenier, Richard 

Wick      
Acolytes Bruno Tuchscherer, Richard Bauche, Ken Le-

Blanc 

Sat. 5:00 No Assigned Choir in Summer Computer/ 

Projector 

Chad Fingler 

Sun. 9:00 Carole Milo Barry Briltz 

Sun 10:45 Don Kraft  Bonnie Sidloski 

Sat 5:00 Bruno & Margaret Tuchscherer,  

Jim St. Onge, Yvonne Dzuba 
Hospitality Mike Moser, Jim Wanner, 

Rhonda Baudria, Jean Reich 

Sun 9:00 John Nikolejsin, Omer & Christine Marcotte, 

Lorne & Colette Horack, Julian Goski 
 Darrell Yakimowski, Michael, CJ & Rylie 

Mainil, Yvonne Kerr, Juliet Ostrea 

Sun 10:45 Ron & Joanne Wormsbecker, Aimé Isabey, Pat 

& Loretta Benning, Willie & Adele Nimegeers 
 Norm Mondor, Joe Glab,  

Roberto Roman, Al Pitre 

  Joanne Babiarz, Wendy Pitre, Elaine Pragnell Counters Sherry Dreis, Kerry Dolter, Richard Wick 

FROM PASTOR’S DESK: 

 Continuing this reflection on Pope Francis’ recent Encyclical, “On Care for Our Common Home”, we embark upon what 

seems to be a very daunting read of Chapter 2, which seeks to provide an overview on what is happening globally to our 

common home. Although the planet earth seems small when viewed from space by the astronauts and its span can be covered 

by the advancement of jet travel, yet a comprehensive view of what is happening the world-over, let alone in our province 

and country, is difficult for a person or community to grasp. What this chapter tries to help us to appreciate is that we are a 

unified whole, so that what is done in one part of ecosystem affects the rest in terms of pollution and climate change, the 

issue surrounding water and its availability for all peoples, the loss of biodiversity, the decline in the quality of human life 

and the breakdown of society, the problems of global inequality, and the compounding problems of weak responses on the 

part of individual countries and the international politics. Far from making a definitive statement on these matters, Pope 

Francis raises them as outstanding issues that are far more connected than we realize and accept, and how we need to take 

them seriously so that we can begin to address them in a more wholesome and unified approach before it is too late to reverse 

the trend of destructive activity and policies. What stands out in this section which is not easy to read and to keep together is 

the complexity of the issues involved, and how the Church is not so much offering a particular solution or opinion on what 

needs to be done specifically, except that we do need to take action, to have some frank and honest discussion as we recognize 

the serious danger that the world is facing. While experts and governments need to come together to address these issues, we 

need to be more collectively inclusive of all segments of society into finding answers to what affects each person ultimately. 

Changes in the climate and environment are not just technological or scientific problems to be solved by applying techno-

logical solutions alone; they are primarily social problems affecting the lives of many people, most often and most immedi-

ately the poor and vulnerable in our midst. When we disregard and ignore God as the Creator of our earth and universe along 

with all that exists, and His plan for unity and harmony for its healthy functioning, then things will run amuck and “go off 

the rails”. After describing one series of disappointments and problems in various parts of the earth in terms of what I outlined 

above, Pope Francis does not despair nor feel that things are utterly hopeless, as he writes: “Hope would have us recognize 

that there is always a way out, that we can always redirect our steps, that we can always do something to solve our prob-

lems.[61]”  {To be continued……} 


